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4th March 2016 

 

 

Year 6 Age Range Change 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are very pleased to let you know that after some considerable time without 

any firm news, I have received a letter from the Local Authority which confirms 

that the retention of Year 6 pupils will take place from September 2017 at  

Belton School.   

 

The letter states : “This is excellent news for the pupils currently attending the 
Shepshed family of schools, or those due to attend in future years, providing a 
strong platform from which to achieve further improved outcomes.” 
 
This means that our current Year 4 will remain in school until July 2018 before they 

transfer to high school to begin in Year 7.  A new classroom will be built to 

accommodate our extra pupils but we are at a fairly early stage of getting plans 

agreed. 

 

This is a very exciting time for Belton School and the news means that we can plan 

for the future and move forward as a through primary school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs E R de Looze 

Head teacher
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